
 

 

 

PB/LL 17.03.20 

Home Learning 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We now have a situation where we have a significant number of pupils away from school due to 
someone in their household showing symptoms of COVID-19. As a result, we will be providing some 
online learning to help parents keep pupils learning and occupied productively over the next few 
weeks.  
 
If school is closed completely, we have a different pack of learning all set and ready to go.  
 
Twinkl is a web site that has provided activities and learning for all years of the primary phase. I would 
advise that you look at this first and select activities familiar to the children before moving on to new 
learning. Teachers will be available to offer e-mail advice and support to children who are stuck or 
need advice on any learning. A letter will come to you shortly with this information included. 
 
For the moment please copy the link to Twinkl below to access a huge amount of online learning 
suitable for your child's age group and then use some of the other links, particularly the BBC to 
supplement and strengthen the learning.  
 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/parents/wellbeing-parents/school-closures-category-free-
resources-parents 
 
KS2 (Year 3-6) pupils: Please have a look at BBC Bitesize for learning and SATs preparation. The 
link is here: 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn 
 
 
Year 1 and 2 pupils there is lots of learning for you too: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/z3g4d2p 
 
We still have Maths and English study workbooks for every year group available to purchase from the 
school office. 
 
We shall keep you updated as the situation changes.  
 
Best wishes and stay healthy. 
 
Mr Brown 
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